
Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
25 August 2024  —  Year B  

 

Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish  

Our mission is to be a welcoming, prayerful, embracing parish, united in Christ, strengthening the faith and transforming 
the spiritual life of the community.  We aim to be caring and responsive, sharing the Good News, and living the values of 

the Gospel. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

 

Congratulations to all the children making their First Holy Communion this 
weekend (6:00pm Saturday Vigil, 7:30am and 5:00pm Sunday) and also, to 
the five Rite of Christian Initiation (RCIA) Candidates (9:30am Sunday) who 
will be formally received into our Church family.  In their own various ways, 
they have been journeying towards this goal for some time – and in the 
case of our five RCIA Candidates – since late April.  Today is a very special, 
and hopefully, a very memorable day for them all and I would ask all 
Parishioners to celebrate and rejoice with them for we are all one family – 
God’s family. 
 

With regard specifically to the RCIA Candidates, and soon-to-be neophytes, 
I would remind all who attend the 9:30am Mass today, that you are all 
invited to join our neophyte brothers and sisters in Nolan Hall (it is in the 
grounds of the adjacent St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School) after the 
conclusion of this Mass for a celebratory Morning Tea with them.  Thank 
you also to all who have contributed a plate of goodies towards this 
communal morning tea and to those who have prepared the room and are 
serving the food. 
 

The unsung heroes of our Parish’s various Sacramental Programs, be they 
for our young children making their Confirmation, First Reconciliation and 
First Eucharist, or those who catechise the adults going through a RCIA 
course, are our Parish Sacramental Coordinator, Angela Greathead, and 
the Catechists and Sponsors who have journeyed alongside their RCIA 
Candidates.  I sincerely thank them all for their generosity of spirit and 
their major contributions towards the evangelisation success of our Parish. 
 
Thank you to all who responded positively to the Archdiocese’s Annual 
Catholic Campaign conducted last Sunday.  There will be a brief follow-up 
address at today’s Sunday Masses by a Parish Finance Councillor. His 
address is a chance for him to formally say, on behalf of the Archdiocese, 
thank you!  Your contributions will be put to work immediately by the 
Archdiocese for our mutual benefit. 
 

Now, I do have to correct the record concerning the submission of Annual 
Catholic Campaign envelopes post-the appeal Sunday (last Sunday).  I said 
that there wouldn’t be a follow-up collection, and there still won’t, and I 
also said that anyone who missed last Sunday’s collection could post their 
completed Appeal envelopes direct to the Archdiocese.  Well, it turns out 
that you can lodge your completed Appeal envelopes in this weekend’s 
Mass collections by placing them in the Mass collection basket as they are 
passed around.  I would ask that if you avail yourself to this opportunity, 
that you do ensure that you have fully sealed your Appeal envelopes so 
that its contents can’t accidentally merge with the Parish Collection 
monies. 
 

I pray that God will bless one and all with his abundant Graces throughout 
the week ahead. 
 

Fr Dan, Parish Priest. 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
Parish Office:  136 Buckland Road, Nundah  4012  
          (corner Buckland Road & Bage Street) 
Ph:  3324 3870 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website: www.banyonundahcatholic.org.au  
Facebook:  Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9.00am - 4.00pm 
                    

PARISH TEAM 
Fr Daniel Redhead  —  Parish Priest  
Email: pp.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au     
Ph:  3324 3874    
Ms Debra Visser  —  Parish Manager 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Jillian Piper — Administrative Assistant 
Email:  assistant.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au  
Mrs Carmel Spargo  —  Finance Officer 
Email: nundah.finance@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Angela Greathead  — Sacramental Coordinator 
Email: sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Catherine Byrnes  — Local Safeguarding  
 Representative 
Email: lsr.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
STOPLine If you think it’s wrong ...report it. 
STOPLine Phone: 1800 304 550 
Email: AOB@stoplinereport.com 
 

MASS CENTRES 
Corpus Christi Church  65 Bage Street, Nundah  
Holy Trinity Church  352 St Vincent’s Road, Banyo  
 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Pius V Primary  Mr Peter Gordon  -  Principal    
Ph:  3267 7306    
Email: pbanyo@bne.catholic.edu.au 
St Joseph’s Primary  Ms Kristen Garrett -   
Acting Principal  Ph: 3266 2405 
Email:  pnundah@bne.catholic.edu.au  
Mary MacKillop College Mrs Erin Wedge  -  Principal 
Ph:  3266 2100        
Email: mmc@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 4pm  -  5pm Holy Trinity Church, Banyo 
 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  -  Saturday (vigil) 6pm  
and Sunday 9.30am   
Holy Trinity, Banyo  -  Sunday 7.30am and 5pm 
 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  
Monday 7am and Friday 9am  
Holy Trinity, Banyo 
Wednesday 9am and Thursday 6.30pm   
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
All enquiries for assistance Ph: 1800 846 643      
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Please Pray for  
Those who are sick:  
 Justin Carr, Jacqueline Casimento, John Davies, Doug Desouza, 
Tony Gilmartin, Vanessa Gomez, Barbara Kolosowski, Virgil Lee, 
Lewis Family, Philomena L’Huillier, Fr Peter Luton,  
Maria Moltmann, Marigold Reid, Tracey Stegman, Alfie Thomas,  
Kathy Turner.  
 

Recently Deceased 
Fr Terry Kelliher 
Brian Pease 
Brian Stack 
 

 Lord, show them your loving care 
This list will be refreshed at the beginning of each month.  

If you know someone who needs to remain on this list,  
please contact the Parish Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
“If it does not please you to serve the Lord, 
decide today whom you will serve…As for 
me and my household, we will serve the 
Lord.”         Joshua 24:15 
 
When we commit to serve the Lord, we become a disciple in the 
work of the Lord.  A disciple is a person who spends time in prayer 
every day, joyfully participates in charitable works and generously 
supports their local parish and Church mission.  If we say we serve 
God, our words and actions should reflect the Gospel message to 
others. 
 
A VOCATION VIEW 
Jesus teaches us about life everlasting. “Your words, Lord, are 
spirit and life...” This gives us hope when we despair, a way of 
living when we stray from God’s way.  “The words I have spoken 
are spirit, and they are life”. It is God's words that we need to hear 
to lift our spirits and give life.  Pray for vocation.   
 

ANOINTING MASS THIS WEEK 
Mass for the sick will be held this Thursday morning 29th August at 

10.30am at Holy Trinity, Banyo, followed by morning tea in Brady 

Hall.  If you require transport, please contact Madonna on 

0403 413 327. 

Sacramental Journey News 

49 children have been preparing for 
their First Holy  Communion which is 
occurring this and next weekend, 
24/25th August (6pm, 7.30am and 5pm 
Masses) and 1 September (9.30am 
Mass).  Please keep these children in 
your prayers as they receive Jesus for 
the first time.   
 
If you would like to know more about the Sacramental Journey 

for next year, please contact Angela Greathead 

sc.nundah@bne.catholic.edu.au 

MORNING TEA REMINDERS 

A reminder that there are morning teas this weekend, 25 August, 

after both 7:30am Mass at Banyo and 9:30am Mass at Nundah.  

Please stay and enjoy some time together as we bid farewell to 

winter and congratulations to our RCIA candidates and 

Sacramental Program students. 

From the Parish Office 
Have you lost your reading glasses? Glasses were found in the 
carpark of Corpus Christi Church recently. Phone Debra In the 
parish office for further details. 

Acknowledgement of Country 
‘We, the parishioners of the Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish, acknowledge the 

Turrbal and Yuggera Peoples, who are the Traditional Custodians of this land. We 
pay respect to the Elders past, present and future and extend that respect to 

other Aboriginal and Torres  Strait Islander People present.    

KNIGHTS OF THE SOUTHERN CROSS ANNUAL RETREAT DAY 
The annual Retreat Day will be held on Saturday 28th September. 
The day will be led by Fr. Chris Hanlon. 
The venue is The Parish Centre adjacent to Corpus Christi Church 
There will be more information in coming weeks. 
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Synod24 Prayer 
 

Creator Spirt, whose breath of life  
makes all things new.   

 
We gather around Your table of communion, 

as many parts of one body, grounded in the hope, joy 
and mission of the Risen Christ. 

 
We open our minds and hearts, so we can be 

nourished and enlivened by your presence, ready to 
be the hope, joy and mission of the Risen Christ. 

 
We make space for the many stories of hurt, exclusion 

and silence of those within, and on the edges of our 
communities, so we may be in service of the hope, joy 

and mission of the Risen Christ. 
 

As your breath of life flows in us and through us, 
may we be a vessel for your bold creativity 

so we may be the hands and feet of the hope, joy and 
mission of the Risen Christ.  

 
We ask this in the name of the Risen Christ.   

 
Amen. 

EXPOSITION AND ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
What better way to spend a dedicated hour every week than in 
the actual presence of Our Lord Jesus Christ!  An appeal to young 
adult and older male parishioners is particularly sought to fill the 
needed early hours. Contact Colina at 
northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com for more details.  
 
Permanent dedicated adorers needed for the following HOLY 
HOURS .  Most urgent hours are marked with a * 
Corpus Christi — Mondays at 4pm* and  
     Tuesdays at 2am, 3am and 6am 
Holy Trinity — Tuesdays at 11am* 
 

CATHOLIC MENTAL WELLBEING MORNINGS 
A Catholic Mental Wellbeing morning is held weekly on a 
Wednesday morning at 58 Morgan Street, Fortitude Valley.  
Participants who would enjoy a morning of companionship, 
reflection and prayer, and to celebrate Mass followed by a light 
lunch are most welcome to attend. For more details please 
contact Judy Norris  Ph 3324 3193 or email 
judy.norris@bne.centacare.net.au 

There is a lot of illness around  
at the moment.   
Please remember to be diligent and  
consider those in our community that are 
at greater risk and with lower immunity to 
the various bugs being shared at the  
moment.  
Please use the hand sanitiser provided in 
our church spaces. 

ARCHDIOCESE OF BRISBANE & FLOCKNOTE — SEPTEMBER  
SIGNUP  
For the past 3 years, the 
Archdiocese has been 
working with parishes to 
develop more efficient and 
contemporary ways to reach 
parishioners and visitors. We 
are excited to announce a 
new partnership between 
Flocknote and the 
Archdiocese of Brisbane. 
Many of us are familiar with 
the paper parish census 
form; we fill these out every few years to ensure we stay up to 
date with who is in the parish and to keep ourselves connected to 
parish programs and ministries. With much more activity online 
today, Flocknote is the ultimate secure solution for managing 
communication between you and the parish. During September, 
the whole archdiocese is promoting a September Signup to our 
Flocknote, but you don’t need to wait until September. 
Parishioners and visitors are invited to use the link or QR code 
below and signup and register with the parish. If you have any 
questions, please speak with the Parish 
Office. 
 
Please go to https://
banyonundahcath.flocknote.com/register 
or scan the QR code to register today! 
 

TRANSPORT ASSISTANCE REQUIRED 
Nundah:- 
A parishioner would like to attend Adoration at Corpus Christi on 
Mondays, but she does not have any transport and is unable to 
walk too far. She lives very close to the old Toombul shopping 
centre. If you can assist her with transport to and from the 
Church for a Holy Hour at any time on Mondays, then please 
contact Colina at northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com OR leave 
your contact details with Deb at the Parish Office. 
 
Banyo:- 
A parishioner would like to attend Mass at Holy Trinity on 
Sundays at 5pm, but she does not have any transport.  She lives 
in Coolock Place, Nudgee.    If you can assist her with transport to 
and from the Church for a Mass, then please contact Deb at the 
Parish Office.  Thank you. 
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Parish Events this Week  
 

Monday 26 August 
7.00am Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah  
8.00am Adoration for 24 hours, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Tuesday 27 August 
St Monica 
8.00am Adoration for 24 hours, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Wednesday 28 August 
St Augustine 
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo  
 
Thursday 29 August  
The Passion of St John the Baptist 
10.30am Anointing Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
NO 6.30pm Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Friday 30 August  
9.00am  Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Saturday 31 August  
6.00pm Vigil Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Sunday 1 September 
7.00am Rosary, Holy Trinity Banyo 
7.30am Mass,  Holy Trinity Banyo  
9.00am Rosary, Corpus Christi Nundah  
9.30am Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah   
5.00pm  Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo  
 

Happy Fathers Day 

PARISH MINISTRIES  

      
WHS Representative   

Mrs Patricia Corfield   
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Youth Activities Coordinator 
Mr Henri Knol  

Email:  banyonundahyouth@gmail.com 
 

Parish Computer Project 
Email: nundahcomputerproject@gmail.com  

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
"The greatest love story of all time  

is contained in a tiny white Host." Fulton J. Sheen 
Mrs Colina Knol    

Email: northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com 

 
BAPTISMS 

Please contact the parish office for a baptism pack.   
Families meet with Fr Dan for preparation. 

 
Baptisms are held at  

 Corpus Christi, Nundah on the 2nd Saturday of the month 
 Holy Trinity, Banyo on the 3rd Saturday of the month. 

Mass Settings 
Penitential Rite: Confiteor  

Gloria: Prayed 

Responsorial Psalm 

(R.)      Taste and see the goodness of the Lord. 
 
Gospel Acclamation 

Alleluia, alleluia! 
  Your words, Lord, are spirit and life: 
  You have the words of everlasting life. 
Alleluia! 
 

Nicene Creed: Prayed 

Preface for Sundays in Ordinary Time: 2 

Eucharistic Prayer: 2 

Eucharistic Acclamation: 2 

 

Readings  22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

First Reading   Deuteronomy 4:1-2, 6-8 

Second Reading  James 1:17-18, 21-22, 27 

Gospel Reading  Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23 

CORPUS CHRISTI REPAIR AND RESTORATION FUNDRAISING DRIVE 
TARGET $1,000,000 

Thank you to all those who have so generously donated to our 
restoration fund.  The job is not over yet, we are still working 
towards our target of $1 million.  If you are able to contribute 
towards the cost of restoration and repair work to our beautiful 
heritage-listed Corpus Christi Catholic Church, please use the details 
below for donations.  Thank you for your financial assistance. 

Fr Daniel Redhead   
 
Account Name: Church Restoration 
BSB: 064-786 
Account Number: 100 025 586 
Description:  Please include your name here unless you wish to 
remain anonymous. 
Cash or Cheque: Envelopes are available at the rear of the church. 
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